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Dear Committee Chairman and Members, 

My name is Quon Kwan. I live at 14913 Bauer Drive, Rockville, MD 20853. 

I support SB 02/HB 02 because the proposed Congressional Districts are fair. They are compact in shape, 

do not partition counties unnecessarily, honor communities of interest and are unintentionally partisan. 

Quon Kwan 

 

Respectfully submitted 

 


